ANNUAL TAXPAYER TRANSPARENCY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT REPORT

REQUIRED BY ACA-86-2102

FEB 2 3 2021

DRAINAGE DISTRICT #33

At the annual meeting of the District in January, 2021, David Clines was reelected Chairman of the board for the year, along with Charles Frierson as Secretary.

Planned maintenance work was completed in the previous fiscal year, and nothing more was spent in the fiscal year ending October 31, 2020.

On October 31, 2020, the District had \$41,768 in its checking account, to handle some of its planned maintenance in later years.

Charles Frierson, Secretary

Dated February 23, 2021